
To whom it may concern: 
 
I urge you to increase funding for active transportation infrastructure, specifically Safe Routes 
to School. I ask that you prioritize low income schools and reduce or eliminate the requirement 
to match funds. I also ask that you expand your radius of projects from 1/4 mile to 1 mile 
around each school. Please increase funding for Safe Routes, and include funds for the 
education and outreach that is needed to make the transportation dollars spent worthwhile.  
 
Ben Rousseau 
Milwaukie Resident 
Former PSAC (Public Safety Advisory Committee) Member 
 


